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1. Happy last week of school! Reminder that this Wednesday and Thursday are both minimum days 
and school will release at 12:15pm. 
  

2. Raiders, it's almost yearbook time! Pre-ordered yearbooks will be distributed to 8th graders on 
Tuesday after promotion practice. If you’re an 8th grader who did not order a yearbook and would 
like to purchase one, we have a few left. Please bring a check for $55 made out to Ridgecrest 
Intermediate School to Room 407 right as distribution begins.   
Pre-ordered yearbooks will be distributed to 6th and 7th graders on Wednesday during 
1st period. Please look at the sign in your quad to know which classroom you should go to. If 
there are any yearbooks left, you can purchase one in Room 407 by check for $55 made out to 
Ridgecrest.  
 

3. Yearbooks will be distributed this week and you'll see the amazing job that this year's yearbook 
staff did in capturing this year and the incredible talent they have. Ms. Kim wants to thank them 
and congratulate them on a job well done! This year's staff are Jessica Chan, Giana Chigogidze, 
Lauren Chin, Leila Fleury, Renee Hedo, Hannah Huang, Maddie Jaramillo, Ava Ro, Koko Sohara, 
Luna Takatori, Ridhi Veligeti, Lucas Yang, and our student editor, Lisa Kuwasaki. Amazing job 
Raiders!    
 

4. 8th grade CJSF Honor members – if you have yet to pick up your promotion pins, please swing by 
the front office to collect them.  
 

5. Today is the last day to use your Ridgecrest snack coupons at lunch. 
 

6. 8th graders: you can pick up your 6th grade time capsules at 8th grade park during lunch today! 
 

7. Lastly, 8th graders: Make sure to dress comfortably tomorrow and wear sunscreen as we will have 
Promotion practice starting at 9:30am. It would be a great day to wear your 8th grade promotion t-
shirt. After practice, we will do yearbook distribution, the In-N-Out food truck, & have fun!  


